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Newsletter No. 80  Notices for week commencing 19th April 2004 
 
News 
Congratulations to Ben O’Donague and Peters mum who competed in the London Marathon 
yesterday.  Ben (23rd overall) was in the Mini-Marathon and ran the distance in 14mins:26 secs and 
Mrs Halligan (30468th overall) who ran the whole distance in a commendable 6hrs 10 mins.  Well 
done. 
 
We have now started the summer session, although with the weather as it was yesterday you 
wouldn’t have though it.  Every Monday from now until camp there will be an activity of some 
form or another, so now could be a good time to introduce a new friend to the Company. 
Talking about Camp, all deposits must be in by the end of the month please to enable us to cost 
expenditures etc.  if you are unsure about whether you want to go, or have any other questions, 
please ask me. 
 
Over the Easter Break Robin and I took Richard, Ben, Smalls, Cameron, John, Lloyd and (god help 
us) Halligan up to Edale in the Peak District for a weeks expedition and Caving.  All boys passed I 
am glad to say.  If you want t o know more details about PMA!, speccy four eyes!, who knocked 
over  his breakfast three times on the trot or what to do behind a wall!, just ask those who went.  A 
fantastic weekend. 
 
Summer Camp 
Please think seriously now if you want to come on this.  The dates are July 24th to 31st. Cost £105 
per person.  Ask anyone who has been before and they will tell you how brilliant it is.  Definitely 
not to be missed.  Deposits need to be in now. 
 
Future Competitions 
The First Aid competition is looming, with a training day on the 7th and the competition to follow 
later on in the month. 
The North London Company Section Six a Side football will be on Saturday 8th May. 
. 
There will be of course church parades as usual every 2nd Sunday in the month, as well as the 
AWARDS EVENING.  The date for this will be notified. 
 
Hope you have a nice Easter. 
God Bless 
 

 Alan Rushbrook - Officer in Charge Company Section 


